
Health & Safety Committee – November 17, 2021 

 

The Health & Safety Committee the Health & Safety Committee the committee met on November 17, 2021.  

The committee discussed the Emergency Release Day drills performed each building as well as discussed the 

COVID-19 health and safety protocols throughout the District.  The committee will be scheduling another 

meeting for next month. 

 

 

 


